
You had five months.  
soldiersclaim @hotmail.com  
Fri 15/09, 1:16 p.m.Elliot Isaacs (Elliot.Isaacs@parliament.govt.nz) 
Dear Elliot, 
                   Thank you for the response, but I am a little confused as it's already been 5 months. 
Do you mean in due course, that this would be addressed after the elections when a new 
Minister could be appointed. Or is it the hui running live on Monday at 10 am, with the 
assistance from the Defence Department for the Maori Military Veteran's claim, under the Treaty 
of Waitangi the wai 2500. 
 
Your sincerely 
Wayne Duggan 
 
Do have a lovely weekend 
 


